Mr Tom Last
Education Office
Eden Project
Bodelva
Par
Cornwall
PL24 2SG

Tamar Class
Fourlanesend C.P. School
Cawsand
Torpoint
Cornwall
PL10 1LR

Monday 14th November 2022

Dear Tamar Class,

Thank you for the wonderful letters that you wrote to us recently. We all had a lovely time reading them and were amazed by all of the things that you had remembered from your workshop! I was also impressed by the range of wonderful adjectives that you used in your writing. It was a genuine pleasure to work with such a wonderfully enthusiastic group of children and we hope that we are able to welcome you back to the Eden Project again at some point in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Tom

Education Officer at the Eden Project